
September 7, 1994 

Ms. Irene Angelico 
DLI Productions 

@AMBLIN 
E N T E R T A I N M .E N T 

4301 Av. de 1• Esplanade 
Montreal, Quebec, CANADA H2W1 T1 

Dear Irene, 

Thank you for sending us the manuscript THE AFTERMATH by Henry 
Lillienheim as well as a copy of your film DARK LULLABIES. 

With regard to your request to have Steven Spielberg endorse THE 
AFTERMATH, I regret to inform you that Steven cannot give such an 
endorsement. Steven receives many such requests and since there is no way 
to fill them all, and since all are equally meritorious, he has taken the stance that 
he cannot endorse any. 

On a more personal note, I read your father·s manuscript. I found it to be a 
beautiful and gracious telling of what must have been an incomprehensibly 
difficult time. How proud you must be of him for having the courage and 
strength to tell his story. 

I would like to make you aware of a new program that is being sponsored by 
Steven and Amblin. Steven has started a foundation called SURVIVORS OF 
THE SHOAH. This is going to be an enormous video archive of survivors telling 
their stories. It is being done in conjunction with the Weisenthal Center, Yad 
Vashem and with the Holocaust Museum in Washington D.C. For more 
information please call 1-800-661-2092. 

Thank you again for submitting your film and your father•s manuscript. 

Be~t regards, 

Julie Beckett 
Assistant to Jason Hoffs 

Amblin Entertainment Inc. 
100 Universal Plaza, Bungalow 477, Universal City, California 91608 • (818) 777-4600 

Telex: 662748 W.U. • 4720584 I.T.T. 


